
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

CANCELLATION OF 
The September 24, 2024 

Regular Board Meeting at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 
 

PURSUANT TO THE OPEN MEETINGS ACT, notice is hereby given that the Regular 
Board Meeting of the Village of Hainesville Council has been cancelled for Tuesday, 
September 24, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

Village of Hainesville 
 

Christina Reiser 
 
Christina Reiser 
Village Clerk 

 

Posted this 24th day of September, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. 


